
 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

We are thrilled to announce an exciting sewing project for our children, where they will have 

the opportunity to create their very own felt purses! This hands-on activity will allow the 
children to develop a range of simple sewing skills. 

To make this project a true success, we would be incredibly grateful for your help. We are 
looking for volunteers to lend a hand during the sewing sessions. As you can imagine, with 
many enthusiastic young sewers, many pairs of hands will be invaluable for tasks such as 
helping children thread needles, assisting with cutting out patterns, and the inevitable 
"general untangling" that comes with learning to sew. 

Your time and support would make a significant difference in ensuring every child has a 

positive and productive experience. 

The sewing sessions will take place from 1:00 PM on Monday 14th July, Tuesday 15th 

July and Wednesday 16th July. 

If you are able to spare some time on one (or more!) of these afternoons, please complete the 
slip below and return it to your child’s class teacher as soon as possible or email the school 

office on enquiries@ecclesall.sheffield.sch.uk. 

Thank you in advance for your continued support of our school and our students' learning 
experiences. 

The Y4 team 

 

Yes, I can volunteer for the sewing project! 

Name: _________________________________________ 

Child's Name & Class: _____________________________ 

I am available on: 

• Monday 14th July 

• Tuesday 15th July 

• Wednesday 16th July 

(Please tick all dates you are available) 


